leadership

Kelly Osborne **Executive Minister** Lisa Pickens **Financial Admin**

Brett Vanderzee

Preaching & Music Minister

Sandi Schwab **Admin Assistant**

Ben Langford

Preaching Minister

Leah Redling

Director, Youth & Family

Elders Phil Loafman Paul Crawford

WORSHIP/BUILDING 6/28/20	GENERAL	GENERAL	MISSIONS
86	GIVING 6/28/2020	YEAR TO DATE	(2020 GOAL:\$115,000)
	\$7,102	2020	Total Pledges Rcvd
	(Weekly Budget \$9,231)	<1934.65>	\$69,086.79

sunday sheet

Are you missing the Sunday sheet each week? Scan the QR code to see the current and past Sunday sheets, or simply go to The Springs website, www.thesprings.cc/bulletin-1





www.thesprings.cc

follow us:







Our staff meets each Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. Email us at info@thesprings.cc and let us know how we can pray for you!

Contact Us: staff@thesprings.cc elders@thesprings.cc 405-285-7524



things to know

Scan this QR code and fill out a visitor info form.

Visit thesprings.cc/visitors. We want to hear from you!



COMMUNION time will continue during the pandemic. We ask that you space yourself and your family from others when you come to the table.

GIVING please continue to give during this current season, so that ministries of The Springs may continue. Give online or mail a check.

CONNECTION GROUPS are asked to be diligent about checking on each other during the quarantine. This is what small groups are made for! Let's do a fantastic job of looking out for each other! Delegate for Connections Groups: **stevenIshoe@gmail.com**.

PRAYER NEEDS TODAY? Prayer Team members are ready to pray with you and for you! If you have needs or concerns, please email **info@thesprings.cc** or submit your requests via The Springs website.

Did you know that we have a prayer needs link? From the homepage of the website, in the middle of the page, you will find a button labeled **NEED PRAYER?** Simply click on the button and fill out a prayer request.

We want to pray for you! Delegate for Prayer: kelsey.herndon@oc.edu

current happenings

CONNECT ONLINE FOR WORSHIP. We are live-streaming the Sunday worship service at **thesprings.cc/messages** and also on Facebook at **facebook.com/groups/ TheSprings.cc**

SUNDAY MORNINGS we continue with a scaled-down meeting at the building for worship. All members over 65 and those not ready to resume meeting at the building are encouraged to remain at home for worship and join us through the livestream. Those that want to meet at the building and are healthy enough to do so will gather at 10:30 a.m. and will adhere to CDC and state guidelines for gatherings.

OUR CURRENT sermon series is **Proverbs: Wisdom for the Journey**. We are overwhelmed by information, but we are starved of wisdom. Drowning in hot takes and novel outlooks, we long for what Ellen Davis calls "time-tested wisdom that can provide a point of orientation for those bewildered by change and the complexity of new experience." Be it online or in person, we invite you to join us as we seek to walk with God, learning and living his wisdom along the way.

SUNDAY MORNING adult and children's Bible classes will resume next Sunday, July 12th at 9:30 a.m.

A NEW ADULT CLASS starts next Sunday, July 12th, and will be led by Brad Giddens and Ryan Stephenson. They will be teaching on the Gospel of Mark. Class will meet in the auditorium to offer safe spacing, and it will also be offered as a livestream class through our website and Facebook.

for prayer

Don Ferguson will have a shunt placed soon for a problem with hydrocephalus. Tests last week showed that a shunt should alleviate his problem.

Rachel Richardson continues recovering from gall bladder surgery.

Delisa McKinzie's mother, Sandra, is home from the hospital and rehab after a lengthy illness.

Please keep students, teachers, and administrators in your prayers as decisions are being made about school starting in August.

The church office is now opened, Monday through Thursday 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.

current needs

MANY INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS are falling through the cracks during this time, stuck without access to their usual support systems. More than anything, they need food. If you are interested in helping, you can contact Jared Scism for directions to the UCO food pantry and drop-off times. Some of the food items they need are: rice, noodles, cereals, cooking oil, canned vegetables, oat meal, pasta sauces; eggs, milk, bottled water, toilet paper, paper towels, spices for cooking, fresh fruits and vegetables. Contact **Jared Scism** at 918-269-7662.

CROSS AND CROWN still is in need of groceries for the clients they serve in that area. Cereal, large bags of rice and beans, canned vegetables, bread, peanut butter and jelly, are all good items to donate. You can fill groceries bags with assorted items and drop them off at Luke Whitmire's house in Edmond. Text or call Luke at 405-812-7299.